

COPY.

6th August, 1908.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 30th ultimo respecting the case of your steamer "COUSINS ARBIB", and have placed the same before the Committee at their meeting yesterday.

In view of the fact that, on the occasion of the survey of the vessel's boilers at this port at the beginning of January last, the Society's Surveyors recommended that these boilers should be again examined before the end of June, the Committee are agreeable to the vessel remaining as classed in the Society's Register Book for the present on the condition they usually require in cases of vessels which are overdue for survey and are lying up indefinitely, viz:- that the survey be completed before the vessel is again sent to sea and that you undertake to have this done if she remain your property, and, should she be offered for sale, to inform intending purchasers that the class is allowed to remain subject to this being done.

At the same time I may add that the Second Special Survey No.3 which became due in February last will

© 2021
Lloyd's Register
Foundation

GEN356-0082(1/2)

COPY.

require to be completed before the end of February next.

I shall therefore be glad to hear that you are
willing to agree to this condition.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

Messrs. J. M. Henderson & Son,

2, Moorgate Street Buildings,

E.C.



© 2021

Lloyd's Register
Foundation

GRK356-0082(2/2)